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SOUTH AFRICAN RAID ON GABORONE, BOTSWANA

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, today condemned the
South African attack on the capital of Botswana, a fellow
Commonwealth member.

He stated that Canada deplores violence from
any quarter and supports peaceful change in South Africa.
It condemns this further act of cross-border violence
and urges South Africa to respect the sovereignty and
independence of its neighbours.

= 3 =

Canadi




